
Released:  April 29, 2024

SECOND ERRATUM

PUBLIC SAFETY AND HOMELAND SECURITY BUREAU SEEKS COMMENT ON 
IMPLEMENTATION OF MULTILINGUAL WIRELESS EMERGENCY ALERTS

PS Docket Nos. 15-91 and 15-94

On February 15, 2024, the Public Safety and Homeland Security Bureau (Bureau) released a 
Public Notice, DA 24-137, in the above captioned proceeding.  On April 1, 2024, the Bureau released an 
Erratum amending Appendix A of the Public Notice.  This Second Erratum further amends Appendix A 
of the Public Notice as indicated below:

1. In paragraph 1, after the “Authority” section, delete the five asterisks.  

2. Paragraph 2 is corrected to read as: “Delayed indefinitely, amend §10.480 by reserving paragraph 
(b) and adding paragraph (c) to read as follows:” 

3. Below paragraph 2, correct § 10.480 to read as follows:

§ 10.480 Language support.

* * * * *

(b) [Reserved]

(c) The pre-scripted alert templates that must be supported are provided at 
https://www.fcc.gov/multilingual-wireless-emergency-alerts.  
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